September 9, 1987

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th St.
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

We are in receipt of your letter dated September 1, 1987, regarding station
WZNS-FM's signal.

After checking our station's programming, you did receive WZNS-FM, 100,000
watts located in Dillon County, South Carolina, approximately 64 miles south of
Fayetteville, N.C. and 60 miles west of Myrtle Beach, S.C.

Thank you for tuning in on Z-93, WZNS, "The Carolina's Number One and Only!"

Sincerely,

e wdl

Ken Moore
Operations Manager
Z-93, WINS

3205 North Kings Highway, Myrtle Beach, S.C. 29577, (803) 448-9386 or 1(800) 327-9393
or
Highway 301 South, Dillon, S.C., 29536, 1 (803) 774-9031



